
Happy Diwali to those who celebrate!

Special messages
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Please bring library
books and phonics
books to school every
day! 

Parent workshop 

(DT lesson):

1:30 - 2:00 

Tuesday 3rd December 

After the holidays we will be starting
the topic ‘Where in the world is the
UK?’ Children can prepare for this by
looking at world maps at home,
especially if they have family
members that live in other countries! 

In science we will be starting a new
unit on plants and so we intend to be
outside as much as possible! Please
make sure children have warm coats
in cold weather. We have set a
project for Year 2 to create something
relating to plants and seasonal
changes.

Science

In DT, the children will be learning the
skill of sewing. They are going to be
creating a product for a character
from the story Room on the Broom.
Parent’s are invited to workshop, see
details in upcoming events!

Upcoming Events

Exciting learning coming up! Reminders

Geography

DT

October 2024


